

TASK 1 : VOCABULARY

1.nhộn nhịp: bu.....

2,yên tĩnh : qui.....

3.tuyệt vời : fan.....

4.hiện đại :mô.....

5.mát mẻ : c.....

6.phổ biến.....

7.sôi động.....

8. dễ dàng:.....

9.khó : diffi.....

10.quan trọng:.....

11.phức tạp.....

12.đơn giản

People in the countryside have a s..... life.



Life in the countryside is qui.....than in the city



The weather in Da Lat is

Ho Chi Minh city is more.....than my hometown



TASK 2 Complete questions and answer

1.Khác với	1.Vẽ tranh khác với tô màu Drawing iscolouring the picture.
2.giống the	1 ảnh chụp không giống với 1 tranh vẽ A photo isn't
3.giống :	1 vở kịch không giống 1 bộ phim A play isn'ta film.
4.sôi động bằng as.....	Quê tôi không sôi động bằng thành phố HCM My hometown isn'tHo Chi Minh city.
5.phổ biến hơn : qu.....	Nhạc pop phổ biến hơn nhạc cổ điển Pop music
6. quan trọng ;.....	Vài người nghĩ Âm nhạc không quan trọng bằng Toán - Some people think that Music isn'tMaths.
7.dễ hơn ;.....	Vật lý không dễ như Mĩ thuật Physics isn't.....
8,nhộn nhịp hơn	Cuộc sống ở thành phố nhộn nhịp hơn ở nông thôn Life in the city isin the countryside.

TASK 3 :

How three young people became DJs

DJ Fire

This Russian DJ grew up travelling with his parents who were in a rock band. He started learning piano at four, and drums at twelve. As a teenager, he wrote songs and posted them online as a hobby. Then, at 20, a music company started paying him to write songs for pop bands – and some have been on the radio. Later he became interested in electronic music and started playing it in clubs. He's hoping to get an invitation to play at some international festivals this summer.

DJ Goldrock

This South African DJ started the piano when he was 5. At 15, he played pop songs at a cousin's birthday party, and got a hundred kids dancing. At that moment, he knew he wanted to be a DJ and never have a normal job. He started a website where he played his favourite songs, and soon had lots of fans. He's now 20 and has his own show on national radio. For the past three years, he's spent his summers going around the world playing dance music at festivals.

DJ Mango

At 15, this Brazilian DJ's parents gave him a new computer and DJ equipment for making electronic dance music. Later that year, he started playing music at local dance parties to make some extra money, and the parties just got bigger and bigger. A few years later, a journalist asked him why he became a DJ. He said that as a child his dream was to play the electronic guitar for a rock group, but he wasn't good enough!

Read and write answer A, B or C

1. Who travels to different countries every year to play his music?
- 2 Who comes from a family of musicians?.....
- 3 Who was paid to make music as a teenager?.....
- 4 Who knows how to play more than one musical instrument?.....
- 5 Who works for a radio station?.....
- 6 Who writes music for other musicians?.....
- 7 Who wanted to play in a band when he was younger?

TASK 4 :

A *Active Art*

Active Art is a new show for 12–15-year-olds. Each week, the world-famous artist Tony Moldino shows viewers how to make an amazing work of art. He's great in front of the camera and surprisingly funny. Last week's show was all about painting faces. This week, it's drawing with pencil and next week, it's digital photography. You can see *Active Art* every Tuesday and Thursday at 5.00 p.m.

B *Dance!*

Dance! is a new drama for teenagers, about the lives of teachers and students at a dance school in New York. The most important person in the story is Tina Giles, a young girl from a poor part of town who dreams of becoming a big star. On her first day at the school she meets Joe, Heather and John. They become close and together they have many exciting adventures. *Dance!* is on every Monday night at 7.00.

C *You and Me*

The new series of *You and Me* returns this Saturday at 16.00 p.m. with a special show that's twice as long as usual. This show is perfect for the whole family to watch together, as everyone will find something to laugh at. Each week, we get a different story about the life of Harriet, a high school student. In this week's episode, her younger brother gets a part in the school play. Harriet wants to be in the play too and does everything she can think of to make this happen!

READ AND WRITE ANSWERS

A, B OR C

- 1 Which show is on twice a week?
- 2 Which show is about a group of friends?.....
- 3 Which show teaches you how to do something?.....
- 4 Which show is a comedy?
- 5 Which show is about someone who wants to change her life?.....
- 6 Which show has a well-known star?.....
- 7 Which show is good for people of all ages?.....

--	--